
   Class Attendance! 
We have had a really lovely 

week in school, the weather has meant 

that time could be spent outdoors and 

the children have really made the most 

of this.  

Kingfishers Class have been to Sidmouth 

College where they experienced a really 

inspirational talk from visiting author 

Tom McLaughlin. Otters Class had a huge 

surprise when the Dragon egg in their 

classroom hatched and Dragonflies Class 

have produced some amazing art work! 

Parent Local Board Member Election 

With us joining the Link Academy Trust 

on the 1st October there are vacancies 

for both Otterton and Drake’s to have a 

Parent Member sit on the Local Board. A 

letter will be coming home with your 

child/ren today if you would like to put 

yourself forward for this.  

 

Open Sessions 

The admissions window for September 

2020 admissions opens on the 15th    

November. We are holding our open    

sessions for prospective parents to come 

and see our school and what we have to 

offer. These sessions are being held on: 

Thursday 10th October—9.30-10.30am 

Tuesday 15th October—2.00-3.00pm 

Wednesday 30th October—2.00-3.00pm 

Monday 4th November—9.30-10.30am 

 

Advance Warning 

We have made the decision this year 

that your child’s school report will be 

issued at the end of the SPRING term. 
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Dates for the Diary 

After School Multi Sports 

There are still places available on the Multi 

Sports after school club on Tuesdays. Sign 

up on the Premier Sports website 
https://family.premier-education.com/
courses/venue/otterton-cofe-primary-school/
id/3272  
 

Letter Join 

You will be receiving a letter home today 

with information about Letter Join. Otterton 

parents will need to choose their class as 

drakes_2 

 

Bake off! 

Don’t forget, next Friday is the Great     

Otterton Bake Off.  

Children are invited to bake a cake to enter 

into the competition and there are prizes up 

for grabs.  

This will be followed by a cake auction and 

sale.   

All proceeds to Macmillan Cancer Support  
 

Year 6 Parents  

At 3pm on Wednesday  9th October Year 6 

parents are invited to come and meet An-

drew Davis (Principal) and David Turner 

(Deputy) at a Q&A session about Exmouth 

Community College which is being held at 

Otterton. 
 

Toddler Group 

It’s BACK! After an extended summer break 

we are delighted that Toddler Group starts 

again on Wednesday. We can’t wait to see 

you all again and to welcome new faces.  

 

Jeans for Genes 

The children have taken part in Jeans for 

Genes Day today by wearing their jeans to 

school. We raised an amazing £42.78 for a 

brilliant charity that supports children af-

fected by genetic disorders.  
 

Non Pupil Day 

Please note that we have a non-pupil day on 

Friday 18th October! 

www.raleighfederation.org.uk 

 
            Don’t forget to follow      
            and share us on         
            Facebook! 
Search for  
Otterton CofE Primary School 

https://family.premier-education.com/courses/venue/otterton-cofe-primary-school/id/3272
https://family.premier-education.com/courses/venue/otterton-cofe-primary-school/id/3272
https://family.premier-education.com/courses/venue/otterton-cofe-primary-school/id/3272

